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17 October 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Zoo lab - Prey, Predators and Food Chains 
 

After half term the children in Year 3 & 4 are being given the opportunity to experience a visit 
from Zoo Lab as part of our new topic ‘Predator’.  
 
The visit will take place on the morning of Tuesday 13 November. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to take part in an animal-handling session where they 
will explore the classification and characteristics of each animal. The workshop will provide an 
engaging start to our new ‘Predator’ topic and Science topic ‘Food Chains’. 
 
We would like to ask for a voluntary contribution of £2.50 per child towards this visit.  
 
No child will be excluded on his/her parents ability to make this contribution, though if we 
have insufficient contributions to cover the cost of this visit it will have to be cancelled.  Please 
make cheques payable to James Cook Learning trust. 
 
Please let your child’s class teacher know if your child has any allergies to animals or if you 
have any questions regarding the school visit. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Miss Hunwick     Mrs Sinclair      Mr Thomas  
Y3/4 Team  
 
 

 


